Ryals, Vincent represent
Louisburg in GKCFCA all-star
game

Layne Ryals (33) and Nathan Vincent (51) pose for a picture
with Louisburg coach Drew Harding following the Greater Kansas
City Football Coaches Association all-star game on June 16 at
Ray-Pec High School.

Layne Ryals and Nathan Vincent were part of a lot of big
moments on the football field, including helping the Wildcats
to an undefeated Frontier League title last season.

As they both go their separate ways for college, they were
reunited on the football field one last time as the two
Louisburg players were selected to play in the Greater Kansas
City Football Coaches Association All-Star Game.

The contest pitted the best players from the Kansas City metro
area from Kansas against the Missouri side on June 16 at Ray-
Pec High School, and both players were honored to take part in
the game.

“I'm very very thankful to have been able to play in that all
star game,” Vincent said. “I loved every second of playing
football again and especially because I was going up against
some of the top talent in Kansas and Missouri.”

The two players have played football together since elementary
school, so for both to have a chance to represent Louisburg
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made a for special night — to say the least.

Layne Ryals gets a punt off for Team Kansas during the June 16
all-star game at Ray-Pec High School. (Photo courtesy of A.J.
Hildreth)

“To be selected for an all star game and compete against
Missouri was a big honor,” Ryals said. “I’'ve played football
with Nathan since the second grade and we’ve watched each
other grow as people and players. It was an awesome experience
for the both of us to be able to represent Kansas. It was my
last high school football game, so it was it was a little
emotional when the game was over, but it makes me excited to
play at the next level.”

Ryals, who is playing college football at Missouri S&T this
fall, handled the kicking duties for team Kansas. He did the
kickoffs and was the team’s punter.

“It was my first time playing on a team and being able to
focus on just being a specialist rather than playing defense
too,” Ryals said “The coaching staff brought in coach
(Spencer) Webb, a coach I have worked with in the past at Punt
21. He was able to coach me throughout the week and help me
get ready for the game.”
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Nathan Vincent played left tackle for Kansas during the GKCFCA
all-star game at Ray-Pec High School. (Photo courtesy of A.J.
Hildreth)

Vincent, on the other hand, saw a lot of time on the offensive
line at left tackle. Even though, Kansas eventually lost a
close contest, 16-8, Vincent learned a lot going up against
some big talent.

“The whole experience was amazing,” Vincent said. “They had me
play left tackle and it was some of the most fun playing
football I've ever had. We were all just playing for fun and
obviously we wanted to beat Missouri but it really let me
enjoy football for different reasons than during the regular
high school season.

“I really felt like I played some of my best football at the
game. It felt amazing to pancake kids that have almost 100
pounds on me.”
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